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October 15th, 2014 – Vancouver, BC – Quizam Media Corporation (“Quizam” or “the 
Company”) (TSX-V: QQ), through its President Russ Rossi, is pleased to announce the 
appointment of renowned International Film Maker Uwe Boll to the Company’s Advisory Board. 
 
Dr. Boll who holds a PhD in Literature from the University of Siegen in Germany has Written, 
Produced and Directed over 25 Feature films since 1991 including such films as “House of the 
Dead”, “BloodRayne” and “In the Name of the King”.  Boll is the owner of EVENT FILM who is 
handling world sales for over 100 movies with a production volume of approximately $500 
million. 
  
Dr. Boll commented, “The demand for quality entertainment content is exploding faster than the 
supply. Quizam Entertainment is well positioned to help satisfy this void.” 
  
Commenting on Dr. Bolls appointment, Russ Rossi, President of Quizam Entertainment, said, “I 
am tremendously excited to have Uwe on our team. He is creative, hard working and knows how 
to get things done in the Feature Film entertainment world.”   
  
 
About Quizamentertainment.com 
Quizam Entertainment is a wholly owned subsidiary of Quizam Media. Quizam Entertainment is a 
producer/aggregator of Film and TV entertainment focused on the family market.  
 
The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this release. This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not 
limited to comments regarding the timing and nature of potential acquisitions, joint ventures, partnerships, 
business dealings and financings, etc. Forward-looking statements address future events and conditions 
and therefore, involve inherent risks and uncertainties. Actual results may differ materially from those 
currently anticipated in such statements. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on the 
forward-looking statements made in this Press Release. 
 


